



https://survey.medunigraz.at/index.php/689311?lang=en

Dear Parents

We again would like to warmly invite you to participate in TIPI.

TIPI 1 and TIPI 2 have received many answers. Thank you!! This has been very helpful and will prevent further consequences for those that are symptomatic.

However, as stated before, most symptoms do not develop within the first 2-3 weeks but within months after such an event, so we would like to continue screening.

It is still of utmost importance to prevent any further consequences for you and your child! Please remain attentive, open to conversations with your child and **fill out TIPI-3**, **which has gone online on Monday**, 29th of September.

You did not fill out TIPI-1 or TIPI-2 and would like to participate now? No problem. This is still possible, just go ahead.

Participation in **TIPI-3** is again completely voluntary.

Just as a reminder:

- What happens if something is noticed? If we detect any concerns, we will contact you and/or your child via the way you have chosen and offer support options. You are then free to choose what to do.
- If there is nothing symptomatic to be seen, (and you gave us contact data), we will just shortly contact you to tell you that everything is "okay".

Very important: All the answers on the online survey are confidential!

Do you have questions? Feel free to contact Prof. Dr. med. I Böge at (Tel 0316 2192 2532 or under lsabel.Boege@kages.at).

Best regards – let us keep your kids healthy!

Prof. Dr. med. Isabel Böge and the team of KJP Graz

¹ Those of you who wanted to receive feed-back rather from school than the survey team, have not received it yet. This has been due to school closures in summer. Feedback on questionaire one and two will be sent out within the next 2 weeks.